
You’re invited to a 
NEIGHBORHOOD OPEN HOUSE
ABOUT A NEW UTILITIES PROJECT

PO BOX 580
FORT COLLINS, CO 80522

Tuesday, Oct. 24, 4:30–6 p.m.
215 N. Mason St.
Community Room

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Jason Stutzman, Special Projects Manager
Water Engineering & Field Services
jstutzman@fcgov.com, 970-221-6212
Project website: fcgov.com/xxxxxxxx (url TBD)



YOU’RE INVITED TO A 

NEIGHBORHOOD
OPEN HOUSE
Early next year, STORMWATER IMRPOVEMENTS  
will be installed in Cowan and Myrtle streets 
in addition to a NEW 8-INCH WATERLINE. 
Included in the project is construction of 
an OUTFALL STRUCTURE at the Poudre River 
near the Springer Natural Area. Preliminary 
access work near the natural area will begin 
this fall. Pipeline construction in the streets 
will begin in January and continue through 
spring 2018.

Stop by between 4:30–6 p.m. on 
Tuesday, Oct. 24, to learn  more about 
the project at this informal meeting.

Auxiliary aids and services are available       
for persons with disabilities. V/TDD: 711 

Esta información puede ser traducida,  
sin costo para usted, 970-212-2900.

MULBERRY RIVERSIDE DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS
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